CHEDRO (Il MEMORANDUM

COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

REGIONAL OFFICE III

: Presidents/Heads of State Universities and Colleges (SUCs) in

. Two-Part Workshop on High Performance Computing (HPC)

No. Me s. 2023
TO
Central Luzon
SUBJECT
DATE . September 22, 2023

This Office invites and informs all concerned on the conduct of a two-part workshop on
high performance computing (HPC) infrastructure with the Region 3 state universities and
colleges (SUCs) organized by the Central Luzon State University Supercomputing Facility
(CLSU-SCF).

Some of the key deliverables of the said workshop are to provide computing resources to
students, faculty and researchers, and to foster collaboration among HPC researchers
from the different SUCs in Central Luzon.

The schedules for the said two-part workshop are outlined below:

Part 1 CLSU-SCF Workshop on Mastering | 9-28-2023 @ | Via Zoom:
the Basics of Unix/Linux for High | 8:00AM Meeting ID: 952
Performance Computing 8592 1171
Passcode: 256 551
Part 2 CLSU-SCF Workshop on Parallel | 10-26-2023 | Onsite to be held at:
Computing @ 8:00AM CLSU CLIRDEC
Bldg. @ 8:00AM

Should there be further queries, interested participants may coordinate with the Head of
Supercomputing Facility, Dr. Amor A. San Juan, MSc., PhD, Associate Professor of
Chemistry, Chemistry Department, College of Science, Central Luzon State University,
Science City of Munoz, Nueva Ecija through his email: https://scf.cisu.edu.ph.

Participation of all concerned is earnestly encouraged.
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Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Director IV

Reference: Letter of Dr. Amor A. San Juan
Head, Supercomputing Facility, CLSU

Matulungin|Street, Diosdado Macapagal Regional Government Center, Maimpis, City of San Fernando, Pampanga 2000
https://chedros.ched.gov.ph/ chedrog@ched. gov.ph hitps://www.facebook com/CHEDRegionalOffices
T: (045) 436-1847 / (045) 402-6659 | F: (045) 455-1662




